MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES
The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, November 25, 2008 at 4:00 pm in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Chairperson Will Carter, Alice Worthan, Charles Oliver, Maurice Whisenant and Interim Director Mark Akridge.

The minutes of the October meeting were approved as presented. 

The Board discussed Office of Family Independence and Office of Child Protection reports. 

The County funds expenditures report was shared with the Board. 

Director reported as follows:

•  Furlough change – County Director now only required to take one furlough day per month    

•  The freeze on ordering supplies has been lifted

•   The freeze on certain positions continues – Hart County DFCS currently has vacancies for one SSCM (foster care) and one Program Assistant position.  Director will submit critical hire requests to fill these positions.  

•  Mark A Washington has been appointed as assistant DHR Commissioner over DFCS. 

•  Regional Director – Amanda Morgan – left the agency at the end of October.  Marilyn Dixon was appointed interim Regional Director.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Ms. Worthan and second by Mr. Whisenant. 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 15, 2008 at 3:00 pm.

